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Ms Pamela Morales

Industry, Key Sites and Social Projects

NSW Department of Planning and Environment

GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001 24 JuL 20

Pamela.Morales@planning.nsw.gov.au

Dear Ms Morales,

Oberon Timber Complex (DA 27/95 Mod 6)
Proposed Modification

| refer to your recent email requesting advice from the Department of Primary
Industries (DPI) in respect to the above matter.

Comment by NSW Office of Water

The NSW Office of Water has reviewed the exhibited Environmental Assessment
(EA) submitted in support of the Oberon Timber Complex modification proposal and
provides the following comment.

e Section 5.1.2.3 of the EA indicates new wetland/detention areas are
proposed, however there are no details for this activity discussed elsewhere
in the EA or depicted in the supporting site plans. Clarification is requested
on this activity and whether there is additional assessment to support it.

For further information please contact Tim Baker, Senior Water Regulation Officer
(Dubbo Office) on 6841 7403 or at tim.baker@water.nsw.qov.au.

Agriculture NSW, Crown Lands and Fisheries NSW advise no issues.

Yours sincerely

Kristian Holz
Director Policy, Legislation and Innovation
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